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DISCOVERY   TIMES
Learning Today… Leading Tomorrow

Dear Students, Parents, and Staff,
As we bring the year 2024 to a close, I am delighted to share with you the IX
volume of our school newsletter, covering the period from October to
December. This quarter has been a testament to the dedication, hard work, and
resilience of our students, educators, and staff. We have achieved numerous
milestones, celebrated significant events, and created lasting memories. I am
proud to highlight some of the key achievements and events that have taken
place during this quarter. As we move forward into the New Year, I encourage
our students to continue striving for excellence, pushing beyond their
boundaries, and exploring their passions. I also express my gratitude to our
parents and staff for their unwavering support and commitment to our school's
mission.
Thank you for being an integral part of our school community.



EVENTS & CELEBRATIONS

DUSSEHRA CELEBRATION                                                         DIWALI CELEBRATION

NO.1 SCHOOL RANKING

GURUPURAB CELEBRATION                                                   CHILDREN’S DAY CELEBRATION

PROUD ACHIEVEMENTS

BEST SCHOOL WITH EXPERIENTIAL LEARNING



ANNUAL FUNCTION “TECH – TONIC 2024”
GRADES PG – III - DAY 1



ANNUAL FUNCTION “TECH – TONIC 2024”
GRADES IV – XII - DAY 2


